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Vehicle Update: We were waiting on the last Durango to arrive at the 
dealership when we learned they had sold it. After being unable to locate 
a replacement for the same price that was allocated, an administrative 
vehicle, a 2024 Ford Maverick, was purchased. It saved the town over 
$10,000 from what a Durango Pursuit would cost. 

Labor Day Parade: The parade passed with no major incidents. The 
additional police presence to ensure the public's safety was well 
received. 

Range Update: The town has approved a feasibility study for a new range 
and training center that would potentially be built alongside the new 
town maintenance facility. We are meeting with the firm next week to 
begin the process. 

Public Safety Open House: The event will take place on October 13th from 
lp to 4p. We will participate along with the Lowell Fire Department and 
TriCreek EMS with a car seat installation station, K9 meet and greet, bike 
safety station, NWR Swat demonstration, firearm safety table, SRO meet 
and greet, and a police station tour. 




